
  Hello 
 
      SB 941 , and every other anti 2nd Amendment bill the legislature has churned out , should never 
have been written , much less accepted as something worthy of Oregon's people .  
        
Right conduct , personal responsibility is all that law abiding citizens need , certainly not a plethora of 
laws that steal a person's rights . . There are already laws that deny firearms to criminals , and that is for 
law enforcement to deal with . 
 
             Validate our 2nd Amendment Rights . Pass a bill doing so , and Constitutional Carry is what that 
bill should recognize .    
 
                                                                                                                                       Sincerely , 
                                                                                                                                                       Aebe mac Gill 
                                                                                                                                                       p.o. box 13 
                                                                                                                                                       North Powder , OR 
                                                                                                                                                               97867-0013  
 


